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Mail-in-voting is not only common sense, it has been credible and safe for decades. 

This bill is the latest in voter suppression. In a country with the worst voter turnout of 

any developed nation, removing mail in voting from a state with some of the highest 

voter turnout is not only a step in the wrong direction, it is an embarrassing affront to 

our democratic process.  

 

Preserve mail in voting for Oregonians with common sense, do not bow down to the 

conspiracy theorists who do not trust our electoral process.  


